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From: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 7:47 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: FW: Please place position limits in COMEX silver

From: rothberg@gmail.com [mailto:rothberg@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Aaron Rothberg
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 4:55 PM

To: secretary

Subject: Please place position limits in COMEX silver

Dear Commissioners of the CFTC-

Thank for you for holding your most recent hearing on position limits in COMEX silver futures as well
as for providing me the opportunity to comment. [ urge you to place position limits in COMEX silver.
While I believe certain folks should be allowed hedging exemptions, this exemptions should be
restricted to legitimate hedgers only. Please put an end to the high concentration levels in COMEX
silver futures.

Thank you-

Aaron Rothberg
Keene, NH



